
SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE – SMALL CLAIMS  

 
The unprecedented, deepening and ongoing reductions in 
state court funding have necessitated the reduction of over 
20% of our court workforce. As a result of those reductions, 
effective May 3, 2010, the Small Claims Divisions located 
at 500 County Center in Redwood City, 800 N. Humboldt 
in San Mateo and 1050 Mission Road in South San 
Francisco, will be consolidated with the Civil Division and 
relocated to Redwood City. The small claims hearings will 
continue to be conducted at the three court branch locations 
based on their current venue. 
 
The new location for the consolidated Small Claims Clerk’s 
Office will be in Room A on the first floor of the Hall of 
Justice located at 400 County Center in Redwood City.  
 
EZ Legal File will remain available at www.ezlegalfile.org 
to assist in the preparation and submission of Small Claims 
filings. Filings and correspondence may still be submitted 
in person or by mail to the new location in Redwood City.  
 
This information may also be found on our court website at  
www.sanmateocourt.org  

http://www.ezlegalfile.org/
http://www.sanmateocourt.org/

	PUBLIC NOTICE – SMALL CLAIMS 
	This information may also be found on our court website at 


